
Home Learning in Year 1 and 2 
 
Thank you for all of the hard work and the support you have given the children during 
lockdown.  We have loved seeing the learning you have been doing at home and have 
enjoyed reading emails from you and the children. 
 
We are committed to supporting you and want to ensure we continue to provide the best 
home learning experience for all of the children at Cupernham Infant School.  We appreciate 
that home learning can be challenging at times and motivation to learn can also be a 
challenge.  Remember to use the teacher email (cisteachers@cupernhaminfant.com) to 
show us completed activities and to tell us about your learning at home. Each email will 
receive a personalised response to communicate with the children directly and for a number 
of children this has really motivated them to complete learning at home. 
 
We have updated the ‘Home Learning’ pages on our website each week and this will 
continue.  We hope you continue to find all of the activities, resources and links useful. In 
addition to uploading resources, there continue to be ‘resource packs’ available outside of 
school which are available to collect during school hours. In addition to this, we have also 
added a video section to the website which has a number of stories read by staff at 
Cupernham Infant School and also has exciting challenges set by staff which get updated 
regularly.  Please continue to email us your work and challenge outcomes.  We love hearing 
about them and seeing photographs of learning and fun at home.   
 
The ‘Dip and Pick’ activity guides will support your children and ensure their days are as 
varied, creative and interesting as possible.  Some of the activities will take longer than 
others and we highly recommend that ‘learning’ sessions are spread across the day and that 
they also have time to play and be physical.   To further support this, we will also be 
uploading additional teacher led challenges to introduce some of the dip and pick activities 
from next week (15.6.20) and hope that this provides further opportunity for the children to 
develop their independence and staying power when learning. 
 
As always, the most important thing is to stay safe and have fun while your child is home 
learning. We want to work with you and we hope you find the resources, learning tools and 
videos supportive and useful.  
 
Thank you for your continued support during this time. 
 

All of the staff at Cupernham Infant School 
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